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VISIT TO OTTAWA OF U .S . SECRETARY OF STAT E

GEORGE P . SHULT Z

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, today announced tha t
he and the United States Secretary of State, the Honourable
George P . Shultz, will hold their regular quarterly
consultations on major bilateral and international issues
in Ottawa, on January 11 .

Their discussions are expected to includ e
the Free Trade Agreement, acid rain, Arctic cooperation,
the Toronto Economic Summit, the Multilateral Trade
Negotiations, East/West relations and arms control,
Central America, and South Africa .

The visit of Mr . Shultz will also be the
occasion for the signing of declarations or agreemer
on Arctic cooperation, counter terrorism and extrad i
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